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I want to acknowledge where we are in the semester and hope that everyone gets some well 
needed rest next week. I don’t know about y’all, but I am feeling it. That being said, everyone 
has been fantastic this year! I have been impressed over and over again by the willingness of 
this body to take on challenging issues and difficult conversations with civility and graciousness. 
Thank you!  
 
Now that I have buttered you up, I do have an ask. Please speak with your 
constituents/colleagues about the open service opportunities. In particular, we need nominees 
for General Faculty Treasurer, Representative to the ASCSU, and several Senate openings. There 
are also openings on many of our standing committees, as well as many other opportunities 
across the University.  
 
Lastly, I am so happy to report that I am a lame duck (in oh so many ways)! Congratulations Jim 
Woglom for being elected as our new General Faculty President and Chair of the University 
Senate. Thank you for all that you do Jim! 
 
Updates: 
Provost Capps (acting as President Jackson’s designee) approved Resolution 18-22/23-FAC - 
Resolution to Update the Policy on Denying or Revoking Emeritus Status for Cause. 
 
Provost Capps also approved Resolution 17-22/23-ODEI - Resolution to Recommend Diversity, 
Equity, Inclusion, and Accessibility (DEIA) Grant Program and Award Committee Policy 
 
As always, let me know if you have questions or concerns. 
Thanks, 
Monty 
  
 
 
 


